
 
 

 

 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 
 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – HE’S NO SLOUCH 
 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – TUESDAY, 19 NOVEMBER 2013 

 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. M. Hickmott, has notified Thoroughbred Racing 

SA Stewards that following its run at Morphettville Parks on Saturday, 20 July 2013, 

HE’S NO SLOUCH had a wind operation.  HE’S NO SLOUCH was spelled and is now in full work. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

19 November 2013 
 

 
 
 
 


